From: Benedict, Raymond C [rcbenedict@chbs.com]
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2003 8:58 AM

To: Eleanor Lott

Subject: E940275

Per our telephone conversation, CBS Broadcasting Inc has decided not to move the location of
the earth station antenna in license E940275 from Silver Springs, MD to San Francisco CA.

Therefore CBS is requesting that the recently granted License/CP that authorizes this relocation
this antenna revert back to the parameters specified in the previous License.

If there are any questions, please contact me at email rchenedict@chbs.com or (202) 457-4518.

Thank You for your assistance in this matter.



